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New burial 
application forms in 

force from           
1st March 2025 
 

The Scottish Government has introduced new 
burial application forms which must be used for 

every application submitted from the start of 
business on 1st March 2025. 
 
The new application forms can be completed 

electronically or by hand and can be found at 
the below web address: 
 

https://www.gov.scot/publications/burial-

statutory-forms/ 


